
I am writing to tell you that I oppose HB 3063 Bill. I believe that parents should have a choice on medical 
rights as it will impact many in our community. We as parents should have the right and know what's 
best for our kids. I hope you will not support this bill. Thank you for your time.  -Tatyana.  
 


